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NOTIFICATION 
 

Submission of sixth national reports and information on financial reporting frameworks 

 

Dear Madam/Sir,  

 

Further to notifications 2018-085 and 2018-065, and decisions 14/1 and 14/22 of the 

Conference of the Parties, I strongly urge those Parties, that have not yet submitted their sixth national 

reports and/or information regarding their financial reporting frameworks, which were due on 

31 December 2018, to do so as soon as possible, through the Clearing-House Mechanism.   

 

I would also like to express my gratitude to all those Parties that have submitted these reports to date. 

As you are well aware, the timely submission of this information is crucial to enable analysis of the 

implementation of the Strategic Plan for Biodiversity 2011-2020 and its Aichi Targets, preparation of the 

fifth edition of the Global Biodiversity Outlook and conduct consultations on the post-2020 global 

biodiversity framework.   

 

Lastly, I take this opportunity to reiterate my appreciation for your continued support towards the 

work of the Convention on Biological Diversity and its Protocols. 

 

Please accept, Madam/Sir, the assurances of my highest consideration.  

 

 

 

        

  Cristiana Paşca Palmer, PhD  

     Executive Secretary 
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